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Date: Wednesday, 8 April 2015 3:53:47 PM

It is absolutely necessary to retain the current ID requirement to prove proof of identity before
voters cast their vote. Honest community people have no problems with this requirement.
None of us want to see corruption in our voting system, by having the possibility of voter fraud
made easier, and the whole integrity of the electoral system is now at stake if this “sneaky” bill
by the new Queensland Labor government is passed.

Stop it going through! Is that what Queenslanders voted for!
Robert & Lois Ward

TOOWOOMBA QLD 4350
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